
From: Nick Lucius <Nick.Lucius@cityofchicago.org>  

Sent: Monday, November 25, 2024 3:42 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Microsoft Ignite Conference 

 

Steve, 

 

I am writing to confirm that I accepted the complimentary pass that Microsoft provided to the Microsoft 

Ignite Conference in Chicago. I attended the conference on 11/19. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Nick 

 

mailto:Nick.Lucius@cityofchicago.org
mailto:Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org

